
From: Plancom
To: Rachael Markle; Steve Szafran; Easton Craft; David Maul; William Montero; Paul Cohen; Lisa Basher; Jack Malek;

 Laura Mork; Miranda Redinger; Julie Ainsworth-Taylor; Susan Chang; Donna M. Moss
Subject: FW: NO RE-ZONING for encampments!!!
Date: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 8:58:58 PM

-------------------------------------------
From: Elizabeth K.[SMTP:ELIZABETH.KRENKE@GMAIL.COM]
Sent: Wednesday, November 30, 2016 8:58:51 PM
To: Plancom
Subject: NO RE-ZONING for encampments!!!
Auto forwarded by a Rule

Dear City of Shoreline Leadership,

I recently learned of a heinous idea that you're all pursuing to allow backyard encampments. This is preposterous to
 say the least and is totally unfair for those of us who bought property expecting to live in a safe, single-family
 neighborhood where we could raise families and not worry about horrifying things like this. If we wanted to live
 like this we wouldn't chosen to live in Pioneer Square, Rainier Valley or Tukwila. I'm actually so horrified by even
 a mention of ruining our somewhat safe community and even more horrified about the fact that I will be forced to
 uproot and move. This would be the final straw for me.

Please respond with some explanation as to why you'd even entertain an idea as insane as this. I'd love to hear the
 thoughts of someone who actually believes this will lead to a better outcome than what's happening today.

Thank you,

Elizabeth
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